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  Oxford Handbook of Primary Care and Community
Nursing Judy Brook,Caroline McGraw,Val
Thurtle,2021-02-01 Fully updated for its third
edition, the Oxford Handbook of Primary Care and
Community Nursing is the essential guide to caring
for patients in primary care and in community
settings. Concise and comprehensive, the book
provides the reader with both evidence-based
clinical knowledge as well as the organizational
structure of community health services. Chapters
range from common adult and paediatric health
problems, to more specific targeted advice for
service users with extra needs and people with
long-term conditions. The handbook includes
information on how health and social care services
are organised and funded, from common technical
care procedures to complex situations, alongside
detailed aspects of health promotion in adults,
children, and adolescents. With new topics on
consultation frameworks and models, supporting
young people in their transition to the adult
services, and female genital mutilation, all
clinical guidelines, epidemiology, and statistics
have been revised to reflect developments since
the previous edition. Providing an accessible and
instant resource for everyday nursing, and a
benchmark of good practice, the Oxford Handbook of
Primary Care and Community Nursing is a unique and
invaluable companion for all health care
professionals working in the primary care and
community setting.
  Obesity Discrimination Dale-Marie
Bryan,2008-08-15 Examines what obesity is and how



3

people with obesity are discriminated against.
  Special Needs Trusts Handbook Begley, Canellos,
  Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing Mary C
Townsend,Karyn I Morgan,2017-10-19 Clearly
written, comprehensive coverage of psychiatric
mental-health nursing delivers what nursing
students need to meet the challenges of health
care today. Its evidence-based, holistic approach
to nursing practice focuses on both physiological
and psychological disorders. Designed to be used
in longer psychiatric mental-health nursing
courses, this text provides students with a
comprehensive grounding in therapeutic approaches
as well as must-know DSM-5 disorders and nursing
interventions.
  The City & Guilds Textbook: Plumbing Book 1,
Second Edition: For the Level 3 Apprenticeship
(9189), Level 2 Technical Certificate (8202),
Level 2 Diploma (6035) & T Level Occupational
Specialisms (8710) Peter Tanner,Stephen
Lane,2022-05-27 Equip learners with the tools for
success in a career as a plumber with this
comprehensive and updated edition of our
bestselling textbook, published in association
with City & Guilds. The new edition will help
learners to: - Study with confidence, covering all
core content for the 6035, 9189 and 8202
specifications, as well as the 355 and 356
plumbing and heating T Level occupational
specialisms. - Target learning with detailed
qualification mapping grids. - Get to grips with
technical content presented in accessible
language. - Enhance their understanding of
plumbing practice with clear and accurate
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illustrations and diagrams demonstrating the
technical skills you need to master. - Practise
maths and English in context, with embedded
'Improve your maths' and 'Improve your English'
activities. - Test their knowledge with end-of-
chapter practice questions, synoptic assessments
and practical tasks. - Prepare for the workplace
with up-to-date information on relevant key
regulations and industry standards. - Keep their
knowledge current, with clear coverage of major
modern cold water, hot water, central heating,
sanitation, rainwater systems and environmental
technologies.
  Gender Differences at Critical Transitions in
the Careers of Science, Engineering, and
Mathematics Faculty National Research
Council,Division of Behavioral and Social Sciences
and Education,Committee on National
Statistics,Policy and Global Affairs,Committee on
Women in Science, Engineering, and
Medicine,Committee on Gender Differences in
Careers of Science, Engineering, and Mathematics
Faculty,2010-07-18 Gender Differences at Critical
Transitions in the Careers of Science,
Engineering, and Mathematics Faculty presents new
and surprising findings about career differences
between female and male full-time, tenure-track,
and tenured faculty in science, engineering, and
mathematics at the nation's top research
universities. Much of this congressionally
mandated book is based on two unique surveys of
faculty and departments at major U.S. research
universities in six fields: biology, chemistry,
civil engineering, electrical engineering,
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mathematics, and physics. A departmental survey
collected information on departmental policies,
recent tenure and promotion cases, and recent
hires in almost 500 departments. A faculty survey
gathered information from a stratified, random
sample of about 1,800 faculty on demographic
characteristics, employment experiences, the
allocation of institutional resources such as
laboratory space, professional activities, and
scholarly productivity. This book paints a timely
picture of the status of female faculty at top
universities, clarifies whether male and female
faculty have similar opportunities to advance and
succeed in academia, challenges some commonly held
views, and poses several questions still in need
of answers. This book will be of special interest
to university administrators and faculty, graduate
students, policy makers, professional and academic
societies, federal funding agencies, and others
concerned with the vitality of the U.S. research
base and economy.
  Unexpected Revolutionaries Manuela
Moschella,2024-05-15 In Unexpected
Revolutionaries, Manuela Moschella investigates
the institutional transformation of central banks
from the 1970s to the present. Central banks are
typically regarded as conservative, politically
neutral institutions that uphold conventional
macroeconomic wisdom. Yet in the wake of the 2008
global financial crisis and the 2020 COVID-19
crisis, central banks have upended observer
expectations by implementing largely unknown and
unconventional monetary policies. Far from abiding
by well-established policy playbooks, central
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banks now engage in practices such as providing
liquidity support for a wide range of financial
institutions and quantitative easing. They have
even stretched the remit of monetary policy into
issues such as inequality and climate change.
Moschella argues that the political nature of
central banks lies at the heart of these
transformations. While formally independent,
central banks need political support to justify
their policies and powers, and to obtain it, they
carefully manage their reputation among their
audienceselected officials, market actors, and
citizens. Challenged by reputational threats
brought about by twenty-first-century recessionary
and deflationary forces, central banks such as the
Federal Reserve System and the European Central
Bank strategically deviated from orthodox monetary
policies to preempt or manage political backlash
and to regain public trust. Central banks thus
evolved into a new role only in coordination with
fiscal authorities and on the back of public
contestation. Eye-opening and insightful,
Unexpected Revolutionaries is necessary reading
for discussions on the future of the neoliberal
macroeconomic regime, the democratic oversight of
monetary policymaking, and the role that central
banks canor cannotplay in our domestic economies.
  A Few Bites a Day Seth McMenemy,2004 Describes
how author gained control over body weight.
  NGS Newsletter ,2003
  Introduction to Health and Safety at Work Phil
Hughes MBE,Phil Hughes,Ed Ferrett,2015-08-27
Introduction to Health and Safety at Work covers
the fundamentals of occupational safety and health
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for the thousands of students who complete the
NEBOSH National General Certificate in
Occupational Health and Safety each year. Fully
revised in alignment with the April 2015 syllabus,
this sixth edition provides students with all they
need to tackle the course with confidence. The
highly illustrated content covers all of the
essential elements of health and safety
management, the legal framework, risk assessment
and control standards and also includes
checklists, report forms and record sheets to
supplement learning. Aligned to the NEBOSH
National General Certificate in Occupational
Health and Safety Practice questions and answers
to test knowledge and increase understanding
Complete with a companion website containing extra
resources for tutors and students at
www.routledge.com/cw/hughes Written by renowned
authors, the Introduction to Health and Safety at
Work is also a handy reference for managers and
directors dealing with the day-to-day issues of
health and safety and is of great value to those
studying for level 3 N/SVQ and the NEBOSH National
Diploma.
  Virtual Teams That Work Cristina B. Gibson,Susan
G. Cohen,2003-03-21 Virtual Teams That Work offers
a much-needed, comprehensive guidebook for
business leaders and managers who want to create
the organizational conditions that will help
virtual teams thrive. Each chapter in this
important book focuses on best practices and
includes case studies and illustrative examples
from a wide variety of companies, including
British Petroleum, Lucent Technologies, Ramtech,
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SoftCo, and Whirlpool Corporation. These real-life
examples demonstrate how the principles identified
in the book play out within virtual teams. Virtual
Teams That Work shows how organizations can put in
place the structure to help team members who speak
different languages and have different cultural
values develop effective ways of communicating
when there is little opportunity for the members
to meet face-to-face. The authors also reveal how
organizations can implement performance management
and reward systems that will motivate team members
to cooperate across multiple boundaries. And they
offer the information to determine which
technologies best fit a variety of virtual-team
tasks and the level of information technology
support needed.
  The Little Mac OS X Book Robin Williams,2002 The
new Mac OS will offer users features not available
in Mac OS 9, such as protected memory and true
multitasking. Now popular author Robin Williams
documents the Macintosh operating system as only
she can.
  Practical Professionalism in Medicine Roger P.
Worthington,Richard Hays,2022-02-16 Doctors in
training are exposed to pressures and distractions
to which they do not always respond appropriately,
and individuals and institutions can struggle to
deal effectively with difficulties when they
arise. This book exposes the myths surrounding
medical professionalism and strips it of
pretensions or exclusivity, making a complex
subject accessible and easy to comprehend. It
promotes best practice for dealing with
unprofessional behaviours amongst doctors-in-
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training. Divided into two main sections, this
workbook first explores topics such as what
constitutes professionalism, how it might best be
taught and assessed, the interactions between
professionalism, ethics and legal frameworks,
international trends in medical education in
relation to professionalism and implications for
public policy. The second section presents 29
international case studies based on real life,
explores issues and makes practical
recommendations. Medical educators and students
will appreciate the common format with key
discussion points for each case and international
health and social care professionals will welcome
inspiration from the candid, sincere exploration
of the topic.
  Internet Directory for Teachers Grace
Jasmine,Julia Jasmine,1997 These pages guide
teachers to the best and most useful resources on
the Internet for use in the classroom, for career
development, and for joining the educational
community. The multi-platform CD-ROM includes an
Internet service provider, a search engine, and
links to sites.
  Judicial Reform and Reorganization in 20th
Century Iran Majid Mohammadi,2013-05-13 Iran is
now at the center of political and social
developments in the Middle East. This book
examines the reform of the judicial system in 20th
century Iran and is the first to relate state-
building process with rule of law promotion and
judicial reform in the region. This subject
occupies the critical juncture of three
developments in the contemporary study of Iranian
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society as an important and early case of social
revolution and reform in the Middle East: the
state-building process in a non-Western country
throughout the 20th century, the incorporation of
a non-Western Muslim country into the Western
legal framework through codification and
transplantation (1911-1979), and the
Islamicization process after this critical social
development and the Islamic Revolution of 1979.
This exceptional study furthers our understanding
of Iranian modern history as well as the
democratization process, human rights and rule of
law issues in the Middle East.
  Sexual and Gender-Based Violence in
International Law Bharat H. Desai,Moumita
Mandal,2022-06-18 This book addresses sexual and
gender-based violence (SGBV) against women from an
international law point of view. It identifies the
reasons behind SGBV against women with a specific
focus on cultural practices that try to justify it
and highlights the legal challenges related to the
topic for both national and international justice
systems. The seven chapters of the book are: i)
Introduction ii) SGBV a global concern; iii)
International legal protection; iv) Role of
international institutions; v) Role of cultural
factors and vi) Challenges vii) Conclusions. In
the light of concerted global efforts to bring to
an end, or at least severely contain SGBV against
women, the book provides a future roadmap to the
United Nations system, States, international
institutions, multidisciplinary scholars, civil
society organizations and other global actors. The
book contains a Foreword by Peter Maurer,
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President of International Committee of the Red
Cross (ICRC).
  Chemical Engineering Education ,1997
  Working Images Ana Isabel Alfonso,Laszlo
Kurti,Sarah Pink,2004-08-02 Visual methods such as
drawing, painting, video, photography and
hypermedia offer increasingly accessible and
popular resources for ethnographic research. In
Working Images, prominent visual anthropologists
and artists explore how old and new visual media
can be integrated into contemporary forms of
research and representation. Drawing upon projects
undertaken both 'at home' in their native
countries and abroad in locations such as Ethopia
and Venezuela, the book's contributors demonstrate
how visual methods are used in the field, and how
these methods can produce and communicate
knowledge about our own and other cultures. As
well as focusing on key issues such as ethics and
the relationship between word and image, they
emphasize the huge range of visual methods
currently opening up new possibilities for field
research, from cartoons and graphic art to new
media such as digital video and online
technologies.
  Ethnic Dissent and Empowerment Angie Ngoc
Tran,2022-01-11 Vietnam annually sends a half
million laborers to work at low-skill jobs abroad.
Angie Ngọc Trần concentrates on ethnicity, class,
and gender to examine how migrant workers
belonging to the Kinh, Hoa, Hrê, Khmer, and Chãm
ethnic groups challenge a transnational process
that coerces and exploits them. Focusing on
migrant laborers working in Malaysia, Trần looks
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at how they carve out a third space that allows
them a socially accepted means of resistance to
survive and even thrive at times. She also shows
how the Vietnamese state uses Malaysia as a place
to send poor workers, especially from ethnic
minorities; how it manipulates its rural poor into
accepting work in Malaysia; and the ways in which
both countries benefit from the arrangement. A
rare study of labor migration in the Global South,
Ethnic Dissent and Empowerment answers essential
questions about why nations export and import
migrant workers and how the workers protect
themselves not only within the system, but by
circumventing it altogether.
  Asian Law Journal ,2000
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